TEST lady FOUND
	
Educators and students are relieved as the TEST LADY™ has been located and returned to the Indiana State Department of Education.  Apparently the TEST LADY was on vacation on one of the seven continents.  Authorities are not disclosing her vacation spot as that would invade upon the TEST LADY’S privacy.  A spokesperson from the Department of Education stated, “We want to assure students across the state that the TEST LADY is well and will be ready to score essays next week.  She encourages students to do their personal best.  She is looking forward to reading thousands of essays!”  
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